
From: Leigh Ann Clifton [mailto:lclifton@mountmadonna.org]  
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2017 9:00 AM 
To: PIO 
Subject: Re: City Council Agenda Preview for February 1, 2017 
 
Hello, 
 
As a longtime resident of Morgan Hill, the agenda item about "weed abatement" caught my eye. 
 
I respectfully ask that the City Council consider banning the use of harmful pesticides and 
insecticides in its weed abatement program. 
 
GO ORGANIC!! 
 
Specifically, do not allow the use of Roundup or a similar product, particularly given the recent 
news (no huge surprise) that this is a cancer-causing product. Very toxic, very harmful, not to 
mention the terrible affects on our environment! 
 
To keep the flora and fauna of our environment in a healthy balance, let's adopt a healthy, natural 
approach to weed abatement in our community. Organic! 
 
Sincerely, 
Leigh Ann Clifton 
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